Dear friends, 

I don’t know about you, but it’s all sharpened pencils and new back packs over here!  School shopping is in full swing and anticipation of the new school year (and hopefully a ‘normal’ one) has us buzzing.
A new school year brings with it more social events.  Do you anticipate holding any fundraiser events in your home?  Or team meetings? School club meetings? The possibilities are endless.  The bigger question is – are your floors ready for the added traffic?

Our team will help you choose exactly the right product and style for your needs, and our expert installers will ensure that it’s perfectly placed in your home’s unique floorplan. Our goal isn’t just to sell a bit of carpet or tile; it’s to become your trusted flooring provider for life. Summer may be coming to a close, but we’re in this for the long haul – and we’re delighted to have you as a part of the STORE NAME family. 

Thanks once again for checking out this month’s edition of the Neighborhood Advisor, and we hope you have a wonderful August. 

Your friend, 
OWNER NAME 
